Cader 1o record

December 6, 2007

To:

Blooming Grove Town Board
Blooming Grove Town Hall
1880 S. Stoughton Rd.
Madison, WIL. 53716

From:

Siggel-Grove Condo Association

P.O. Box 113

McFarland, WI 53558

Re: Rankin Rd Extension

Ladies and Gentlemen:

We had two representatives of our board at your public hearing for the Rankin Rd.
extension. After their report we have voted to oppose the extension of the west end of
Rankin Rd.

We feel that an extension of the east end of Rankin to Siggelkow Run would be simpler
and extremely less costly to construct, would provide the fire department its second
access as equally well, would not have the potential storm water increase at Dream La,,

and would not have any traffic impact on a residential neighborhood.

We recommend that both ends of Rankin be studied for impact and cost before any
construction is started.

Sincerely,

Gene Camarata
President, Siggel Grove Condominium Association

The town did not listen to us, so Rankin will be extended this spring.

Jon
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